
Announcements     

Wednesday, February 12, 2025 

Blue Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  

  

 

Super Senate Meeting today at North Campus, in the Theater, from 2:45-3:00 

 

Percussion Ensemble Meeting at North Campus, Band room 102, from 4:30-5:30 

 

We are moving into our next intramural season offering Ice Bocce ball and 3v3 Ice 

hockey. Sign-up sheets are available in the south campus office or the north campus 

Activities office.  You can sign up as a team, or individually and we can place you on a 

team.  Fee is $30. Season starts March 18 and runs through April.  Parent permission 

slips are due Monday March 3rd.   

 

Warhawks, as a reminder, you may not order food to be delivered to campus. 

Those items may be confiscated by administration.  

Only your guardian may bring your lunch or forgotten supplies from home. Come to 

the office to call home or pick up your lunch if you need to.  

Tickets for Arrowhead Drama’s production of the musical Bright Star are on sale now! 
Step into a world of heartfelt storytelling, soaring bluegrass melodies, unforgettable 
performances. Immerse yourself in a journey of hope and redemption that will make you 
laugh, cry, and cheer! Show dates are February 13 through the 16th!  Get your tickets 
from the Arrowhead Website or at the door. Let Bright Star light up your night! (read through 

Feb 14) 

If you have any outstanding library fines, you will not be able to check out a 

Chromebook or other equipment until you begin paying down your fine balance.  

Please visit the library to check your fine balance or to make a payment.  

Thank you for your cooperation! (read through Feb 14) 

 

Have a Wonderful Wednesday!! 


